
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

        

 

7 December 2022 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are writing to let you know details of the West Lancashire Christmas HAF Programme, providing young people 
access to some FREE Activities during the Christmas holidays.  In addition, we are also writing to inform you of how 
you can order a FREE Venner Food Box that will provide you with the ingredients to cook five healthy meals for the 
family.  These boxes (limited to one per household) can be ordered through our HAF website and will be distributed 
by your child’s school towards the end of the last week of term on either the 14 or 15 December 2022.  Your child’s 
school will let you know when they arrive so that you can organise to collect the box.       

 

Families in receipt of benefits related Free School Meals can access free places at our holiday activities and events 
which are being delivered by a range of partner organisations. We are pleased to let you know that your child is eligible 
for a free place. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis, so we would encourage you to sign up and 
book as soon as possible. All activities and events will include a free lunch as part of the offer.   

 

The opportunities available for Secondary age pupils include: Dance and Acro Camps, Tennis Camps, Creative Arts 
Sessions, Music Sessions, Divine Days SEND Camps, Tickets for a Community Pantomime and Cinema Tickets at 
Skelmersdale Community Cinema.  

 

To see what is on offer and for further details of the FREE Venner Food Box, please visit the West Lancashire HAF 
website at: https://westlancashirehaf.com  

 

You can check your child’s eligibility and book your place on this website. The booking window opened on 5.00pm on 
Tuesday 6 December and closes at 9.00am on Tuesday 13 December. Please complete the booking form fully in order 
to reserve your child’s place. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
The West Lancashire HAF Team 
 

https://westlancashirehaf.com/

